
December Minutes 
 
Roll call: CA, JM, EM, SL, AH, MW  
The meeting was held at the LGBT Center on December 7, 2011 and began at 
8:06 PM., presided by the President, Eddie M.  The minutes from November’s 
meeting were accepted with removal of correction to October’s minutes 
(Secretary’s report). 
 
President report 
It’s December 2011, the bikes are put to sleep. We’re beginning a new year with 
new officers. It’s been a heck of a good year. 
 
 
Vice President report 
Thanks to everyone, great compliments on Toys for Tots Dinner.  
Next month DC bar night for MAL. Ed, KK, and Joe are coming.  
The bylaws committee now has added Joe, Alex and Scott. 
 
Treasurer report 
Accident fund: $1744.38 
Checking: $1380.63  
Profit for party under $300. (if returning the checks, $330.00) 
 
Road Captain report 
None 
 
Secretary Report 
Requested previous minutes from earlier this year (Minutes taken by Terry P and 
Eddie M.), to create a complete record of 2011 minutes. 
Requested a report of Barry and Chaz’s visit to Mark. 
Requested that Mark bring club seal to next meeting. 
 
AMCC representative report 
Eddie will be attending the next meeting and will get ten patches 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
Motion: to refund monies (returned checks for nonattenders at Xmas party), 
seconded, discussed, passed. 
 
Xmas party: Mark will forward on via email suggestions he received, Chaz will 
create a packet to better organize next year’s event. 
 



AH noted that L & W no longer has orphans with HIV, per speech of L & W at Xmas 
event.  EM noted club was already aware of this and had deleted reference to 
HIV+ orphans in Xmas literature last year. 
Our room is paid through December, motion to continue room seconded, 
discussed, passed. 
 
New Business 
Motion: to have ECMC biker weekend on the weekend after Memorial Day, motion 
seconded, discussed, passed. 
 
 
Good & Welfare 
Excelsior’s are having their event next Wednesday. 
 
Chaz will be at the Ranch in Hemlock, NY. 
 
Ride this Dec 17 to the Williams Toys for Tots in New Jersey. 
 
Chaz noted that Skip Daley still has a “cheese grater.” Eddie said he would contact 
Skip. 
 
January 4th is the next meeting, and nominations will be made for next year’s 
officers. 
 
 
 
 
President Announced 
Neal Rosenberg gave notice that he plans to end his membership in the club. 
 
 
 
The club adjourned at  
8:50 PM 
 
	
  


